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Truck found burned; Atchison Co Sheriff seeks answers
(KAIR)--An investigation is launched following the discovery of a burned pickup
truck on Atchison’s River Road.

According to a release from Atchison County Sheriff Jack Laurie, deputies from
his department, Monday morning around 7:30, responded to River Road and
Woodson Road after receiving a report regarding the discovery of the burned
truck.

Laurie, in the release, says the truck was possibly a Chevrolet 3500 dually with a
flat bed, either painted white or green.

Deputies, Laurie said, were able to obtain a partial VIN from the vehicle, which is
believed to belong to a Lawrence resident.

The investigation is continuing.
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